
                                                          

Township Manager Report  

For meeting held November 10, 2020 

 October Township Manager Business:  

1. Label Shopper in the Bradford Town Center, all official signs are up. 

2. Terry Hicks started Wysox Park Project lights/electric.  Todd and 

Clay also were working on site.   

3. Generator for township building was serviced 

4. Called on getting Rt 6 & 187 intersection white lines done.  Too 

late in the year, paint won’t hold up on pavement.  Next years 

project.  1st of July scheduled 

5. Tina Pickett sent a letter to DEP on Silica Sand issues on Wysox 

Township’s behalf.  

6. “Jake Brake” signs ordered for Hillside Drive 

7. Completed NIMS “National Incident Management System” Forms- 

In compliance 

8. Contacted Chesapeake on traffic volume expected on Red Rock 

Road (water trucks) 3-5 days expected 

9. Drove all roads 

10. Budget work almost done for Supervisors to review 

11. Working on finishing Wysox Township Newsletter with Gamble 

Printing 

12. Maintenance done on all computers 

13. Chemung Supply will start Guide Rails project in November 2020 

14. Street Light on Pond road and Lake road intersection reported to 

Penelec. Light is tilted in to eyes of drivers 

15. Working with Northern Tier Regional on a grant proposal for Trail 

Project.  DCNR Grant 50/50 Match 


